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On 19 August 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki exchanged views with the delegation from 

Mitsui Ocean Development & Engineering Company (MODEC) and Mitsui & CO., Ltd who  

visited Namibia on a business trip. Ambassador Nishimaki briefed them on the economic 

situation and Japan’s development cooperation in Namibia. 

 

 

（From Left）Mr. Shinichi Kawamoto (Mitsui), Ambassador Nishimaki,          

Mr. Masafumi Ito (MODEC) , Mr. Takafumi Akao (MODEC) 

 


